Subject: Re: LSAF 2020

Posted by Wayne Parham on Fri, 29 May 2020 20:12:59 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Yes, LSAF 2020 is still a go, but it has been postponed until the second or third weekend in October. We are negotiating with the hotel on a date and will announce here as soon as it is finalized.